
 
 
Colorado Department of Education – Communications Office 
201 East Colfax Ave. 
Room 103 
Denver, CO 80203 
Phone: 303-866-3898 
Fax: 303-866-6938 
 
Jan. 29, 2009 
 
News Release 
 
Commissioner Jones Will Visit Five School Districts in 
Eastern Colorado on Friday, Jan. 30 
 
Colorado Commissioner of Education Dwight D. Jones will visit the 
following school districts tomorrow.  
 
Visits include: 
 
• 7:30 a.m. – Bethune School District R-5, 145 W 3rd Ave., Bethune 
 
• 9 a.m. – Burlington School District RE-6J, 1457 Martin Ave., 

Burlington 
 
• 10:30 a.m. – Stratton School District R-4, 219 Illinois Ave., 

Stratton 
 
• Noon - Hi-Plains R-23 School District, 1475 2nd Ave., Vona 
 
• 1:30 p.m. - Arriba-Flagler Consolidated School District 20, 421 

Julian Ave., Flagler 
 
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
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